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SCHOOL COMMITTEE MEMBERS PRESENT 
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John Lidington, Secretary 
Rhoda Kanet, Member 
  
STAFF MEMBERS PRESENT 
Kathleen Reynolds, Superintendent of Schools 
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The meeting was convened at 9:00 a.m. by Dr. John Silva.  
 
Rhoda Kanet made a motion to send five high school students and their principal out of 
state to a leadership conference. The motion was seconded by Chris Shipps for discussion 
purposes. Dr. Goyette spoke of the skills the students would be exposed to by this event 
including fund raising to help pay for the event. School Committee voted unanimously to 
approve the motion. 
 
Dr. Reynolds brought up the fact that the Town Manager had just informed her this 
morning that the boat house across from the high school is being declared surplus 
property by the United States Coast Guard and that the School Department was given the 
opportunity of writing and submitting a federal grant by July 11, 2003, as to how the 
School Department would use the facility. A subcommittee of the School Committee was 
formed to fill out the federal grant form and submit it in a timely fashion. Chairing the 
committee will be Dr. Russell Goyette with John Silva, Rhoda Kanet, Town Manager 
Chris McCabe, Selectman Tom Burns, and unspecified representatives from the Life 
Saving Museum and South Shore Charter School also being asked to participate. The first 
meeting will be held at Memorial Middle School on Thursday, July 3, 2003, at 9:00 a.m. 
in the curriculum planning room on the third floor. 
 
Dr. Reynolds suggested that the subcommittee’s work could be posted on the town WEB 
page so that all could collaborate in the process. 
 
Chris Shipps made a motion to adjourn which was seconded by Rhoda Kanet. The School 
Committee voted unanimously to adjourn at 9:55 a.m. 


